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April 8, 2008 
 
 
 
Ray Lau 
Transportation Engineer 
On-Street Parking Program Section 
555 Ramirez Street, Space 100-05 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Mr. Lau: 
 
The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors at its April 
8th  meeting unanimously voted to re-affirm its support for an 
increase to 2 hours (from the current 1 hour) the allotted time 
limit on parking meters located on Venice Blvd. between 
Inglewood and Centinela, thereby encouraging foot traffic and a 
successful, pedestrian-friendly downtown Mar Vista. 
 
This request was initially made in October of 2007. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Rob Kadota 
 
Mar Vista Community Council 
Board of Directors 
 
        


